
 

 

From: Spanish Department 

 

 

 

20 September 2019 

   
 

  

  

Dear Parents, 

re: Theatre Play by Federico García Lorca 

  

Abingdon’s Spanish department would like to invite your son to attend the staging of the 

play Bodas de Sangre by Federico García Lorca on Thursday 31 October at 7.30pm at the 

Young Vic in London. 
 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our Sixth form Spanish pupils. U6 boys will see a staging 

of the play we study for Pre-U and as the play is in English, also our L6 pupils will be able 

to follow it.  The play offers great early exposure to such an important piece of Spanish 

culture. We expect a brilliant performance and an introduction to the literature elements 

of the Pre-U course. You can find more information about the play here. Please be aware 

that we have only been able to secure 15 tickets, so we will operate on a first come, first 

served basis. 
 

We will leave school by coach at 2.30pm on the day and return to school after the play 

finishes. The boys will be provided with a packed meal. 
 

The cost of the ticket including transport (Abingdon School - The Young Vic theatre 

return) and a packed meal is £50 and will be added to your next termly bill, payable in 

January 2020. By completing to the consent form (please click here) you are committing to 

the full cost of the trip being added to your bill and the School will proceed to make 

bookings and purchases to procure the best possible deals. 
 

We do hope your son will take this opportunity to see this fantastic play in Spanish. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

https://www.youngvic.org/whats-on/blood-wedding
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYWx_9iyz3_UNiYC0S1jlCekcG5Xr9bY25pm9GMSVZiH-kPw/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

Regina Engel-Hart 

Sophie Payne 

Heads of Spanish 


